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CHILDREN IN NEED NEWSLETTER
In a heart-Twarming display of community spirit and compassion, our
school rallied together to raise an impressive £105 in donations for
Children in Need. The fundraising initiative was not only successful but TABLE OF
also infused the school with a vibrant burst of colour and enthusiasm. CONTENTS

Children eagerly embraced the charitable cause by donning bright,

spotted clothes, turning the school into a kaleidoscope of colours and

. . Message from Mr Johnson ¢ P. 2
patterns. The funds collected will undoubtedly make a meaningful

impact on the lives of children in need, providing essential support and

resources. Many of these charities work within our community. For The Book Fair * P. 2

example, the West Kent Housing Association, who provide after-school

clubs to children and young people experiencing local deprivation in A View from the Classrooms P.3
Sevenoaks. So far this year, we have raised a total of £402 to

charitable causes, this helps to make a positive impact on the lives of

those in need. Each individual fundraising effort, whether big or small,

contributes to this collective sum, amplifying the significance of our

community's generosity.




MESSAGE FROM MR JOHNSON

This week, we held our parent consultation meetings. This was an
opportunity to meet your child’s class teacher and discuss how

they have settled into the new academic year and their progress

so far. We have received some really positive feedback on the
consultations. Lots of the feedback centred around the quality of
conversation and the detailed understanding that the teachers
had of the children in their care. Once again, | would like to
thank Miss Craft, Miss Taylor, Miss Draper and Mr Dickens for
their hard work and determination to make sure that every child
flourishes.

Next week is Governor Monitoring Week. This is an opportunity for
the governors of the Compass Federation, to come into St. Paul’s
and experience day-to-day life of the children and staff.
Throughout the week, every member of our school community will
be talking to the governors, about key areas on our School
Development Plan and about how St. Paul’s enables all members
of our community to live life to the fullest. There is also an
opportunity for parents and carers to speak to the Chair of

Governors and the Vice-Chair. Please see my email regarding
this for further information.

THE BOOK FAIR

Excitement and anticipation buzz through the hall as

the Scholastic Book Fair arrives at St. Paul’s. The fair, a
treasure trove of books spanning genres from adventure
to fantasy, is a celebration of literacy that fosters a love
for reading within our community. The clock is ticking, as
the fair is only with us until next Wednesday. As of now,
our collective efforts have translated into the sale of an
impressive £220 worth of books. If we manage to
exceed the £300 mark, a cascade of rewards awaits us.
We will be able to take books from the Book Fair and
put them into our school selection as a permanent
fixture. The payment system is all online this year so
please come with your card and your phone!
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A VIEW FROM THE CLASSROOMS




